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Dear children,

These times will demand a sufficiently large openness from souls and all surface beings in order to
be able to follow the changes that are necessary.

These changes will take place with a true receptivity that will build the bases to be able to
experience that which is new and yet still very unknown.

In this sense, dear children, these times, which are part of a transition, must be experienced with a
lot of courage, neutrality and peace. This will at all times allow the building of a positive
consciousness within yourselves that is alert to living necessary changes, without the need of going
through suffering.

Therefore, it is important for this humanity of the surface to maintain a constant gesture of gratitude
and love in order to understand and accept changes and situations in life that would seem
impossible.

It is time to open your inner worlds much more than they are usually open in order to be able to see,
feel and understand that any change or new cycle is an opportunity for getting out of that which is
static in this world, to be able to move beyond your own obstacles that hinder humanity from
expressing itself spiritually as consciousness within this school planet.

I thank you for responding to My call!

Who blesses you,

Your Mother Mary, Rose of Peace


